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Brass Band League Meeting

Saturday 7th October 2017
Laganvale Bandroom, Stranmillis

Chairperson
Stephen Kennedy
Attendees

Ken Browne (Comber), Amber MacLennan (CWA), Chris McGookin (CWA), David Leonard (Dungannon), Jeanette Morton (Dungannon), Nigel Brodison (Ballyduff), Jonathan Sharpe (1st Old Boys), Bill Caughey (President), Stephen Kennedy (Templemore), Paul Kirk (Downshire)
Apologies

Boris Pinto (Murley), Alan Hunter (1st Old Boys), Michael Alcorn (Downshire), Patricia Gibson (Wellington), David Johnston (Laganvale), Graham Garrett (Laganvale), Victoria McAuley (Wellington), Bill Clements (VP/1st Larne Old Boys)

Stephen Kennedy welcomed everyone to the meeting.
Minutes of Previous Meeting

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted by those who were present. 
Correspondence
Paul Kirk advised of correspondence and notables:
It was with great sadness that we learned of the death of our Vice President John Patton on Friday 22nd September. John was a stalwart of the local banding community and was well known by many. He will be dearly missed.


Sarah Teare of Meningitis Research Foundation contacted the BBL looking for a band to perform at their Christmas Concert on Tuesday 12th December in the Great Hall at Stormont. Details forwarded to bands.

. 

An email was received from Adam Cooke. Adam is keen to work both with the BBL and with local bands, both through adjudication and running of workshops.

Treasurer’s Report

Stephen Kennedy advised that the bank balance was £271.50. 
He reported that Santander have now approved our new bank account. Some forms need to completed and returned then the account should be active. 
A few entry fees have been received for the Festival of Brass contest. 

Festival of Brass 2017
Paul Kirk reported that it was looking like there will be 15 bands entering the contest although this will be confirmed at next meeting.
Super Brass have been provisionally agreed for next year. BBL executive to investigate workshops etc and possibly using one of the Super Brass team as adjudicator.

Solos & Ensembles 2018
Paul Kirk advised that he was working on an electronic entry form. Bands will be offered the existing paper based version if electronic version not working out.
BBL executive to get in touch with John Houston to confirm plans. 

Brass in Concert, Fivemiletown

No change from previous meeting. BBL now need to get word out to bands regarding the Friday Night event. 
Spring Festival 2018
Chris McGookin advised that CWA would like to present a trophy for Best Horn Section in 2nd Grade Brass in memory of Jonny Carroll who passed away recently. 

Chris also advised that he had been discussing possible other venues with a representative of East Antrim Council. There may be a possible package on offer, Chris will report back with more details.
Contd…

Any Other Business
A note from Boris Pinto advised that it looks like a sponsorship deal has been secured from a private donor. More details to follow. 
There being no further business, Stephen Kennedy brought the meeting to a close. 

Next meeting will be held on Saturday 4th November in Laganvale Bandroom.

Upcoming Events

Comber Silver Band, Donaghadee Male Voice Choir & Ruth Jennings in Concert
Saturday 11th November, 7.30pm

Knockbreda Parish Church Hall

Downshire Brass & Guests

Saturday 9th December 7.30pm
St Thomas Parish Church, Belfast

2018 BBL Contest Dates

17 Feb

Solos & Ensembles

23-24 Feb
Brass in Concert, Fivemiletown

21 Apr

Spring Festival
24 Nov

Festival of Brass @ QUB
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